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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class Values Star: Juno Merry 
 
Chestnuts Class Values Star: Harrie Peedell 
 
Sycamores Class Values Star: Modge Knight 
 
Maples Class Values Star: Ollie Wallace 
 
Willows Class Values Star: Taylor Hogan 
 
Oaks Class Values Star: Sophie Jones 
 
Reading star: Isabel Higgs 
Writing star: Matilda Coates 
Maths star: Reuben Smith 
PE star: Gabbie Peedell 
Lunchtime star: Imogen McKeown 
Best class attendance:  Oaks Class 
 
Role-model of the week: Jess McStocker 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

The RLT consultation period has now 

ended.  Thank you again to those of you 

who attended one of the consultation 

meetings.  We will be adding a 

consultation summary document to the 

webpage over the next few weeks and 

will keep you informed in due course 

about our next steps. 

 

Is anyone interested in a lunchtime 

supervisor role from after half-term for 

between 3 to 5 days a week?  If so, 

please enquire in the school office. 

 

Our harvest festival is being held on 

Wednesday 18th October at 9.05am.  All 

are welcome to come along!  Please can 

your child bring one small item of 

produce.  All the produce will then be 

collected and sent to Leonard Cheshire 

Home in Banbury. 

 

Now that the weather is becoming colder 

the healthy snack bar on Fridays will be 

serving pots of fresh fruit (still at the same 

cost of 50p), rather than frozen 

smoothies.  It is lovely to see the children 

enjoying the snack bar each week. 

 

The closing date for secondary school 

applications is 31st October.  Don’t forget 

to complete your online application if your 

child is in Y6. For Y6 parents, please see 

the separate email regarding transport 

arrangements. 

 

Please can all photo orders be in by 9am 

on Monday 9th October?  Thank you. 

 

Finally, does your child love singing?  

Would he/she enjoy spending the first two 

days of the Christmas holidays singing at 

Magdalen College in Oxford?  For further 

information please go to 

http://www.oxbridgesingingschool.co.uk/ 

 

 

 



Choir at harvest service 

 

Well done to all the choir children who took 
part in last weekend’s service at 

Westcote Barton Church – the children 
received many compliments for their 

singing – and deservedly so! 

Parent Forum 

 

Our first Parent Forum this year is being 

led by maths subject leader, Alex Bingham, 

on Wednesday 18th October at 6.30pm.  This 

 is a chance to find out the strategies we use 

 to teach maths right across our school. 

Come along to enjoy a glass of wine and  

find out more! 


